
PRESS RELEASE 

CARERS SPEND NIGHT AT THE OPERA 

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on May 10 2019 with a fish and chip supper followed by an 

evening of entertainment from local choir MASK. 

This year’s production was HMS PINAFORE and 15 members thoroughly enjoyed the colourful 

costumes and the robust singing of the cast. There was even a mention of BREXIT to keep it topical !! 

 

Fun4All committee members Mike and Muriel are in this choir and they are pictured aboard the ship.  

 

On 24
th

 May we will hold a Fish and Chip luncheon at the Rotary Hall followed by Musical Comedy from Bonner 

and Blake.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


